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I thought you would be interested to hear that the First International Workshop on Reversible Computing (RC’05) is going to be held in Ischia, Italy, on May 4-6, 2005, as part of the ACM Computing Frontiers conference.  This public workshop seeks to further the practical realization of concepts for low-power reversible, adiabatic, and energy-recovering logic, and the penetration of these techniques into industry.  Please feel free to view the preliminary workshop program and abstracts, which are available at http://www.eng.fsu.edu/~mpf/CF05/RC05.htm. 

We would like to offer your company the opportunity to become an official corporate co-sponsor of this workshop.  Sponsorship brings with it the following benefits:

· Your corporate logo would be prominently displayed on all official workshop materials, as well as on a large banner at the meeting room, thereby communicating to the public the image that your company is not in the dark regarding the potential of this ground-breaking technology.

· A representative from your company may also distribute informational brochures and other materials about your company (and its products or research) to the workshop participants.

· Your company would receive early, pre-publication access to the workshop’s papers, giving you a head-start on your competitors at applying any promising new techniques that may be presented.
· Finally, a representative from your company would be invited to join in our panel discussion on the topic of “What next steps should the field of reversible computing take?” which will be held in front of the assembled audience consisting of experienced reversible computing and adiabatic circuit researchers, as well as other interested attendees from the computer industry.  You can view the panel session as an opportunity to influence the development of the field, as well as to recruit some of its best and brightest minds to collaborate with your company on low-power computing research.

In exchange for this valuable opportunity, we are requesting a small donation, on the order of US$5K.  The sponsorship revenue would be used solely on a non-profit basis, to help reimburse the travel expenses and conference registration fees of various invited speakers, which include a number of well-known figures working in the theory of reversible computing and the physics of post-CMOS devices.  To so honor these speakers will help to ensure that this and future workshops are a success.  (Also, a little of the money would be used to print a banner for the workshop that features your corporate logo.)

For your reference, we are seeking to raise a total of $20K for the workshop, to assist a total of 10 invited speakers, at ~$2K estimated conference-related expenses each.  Additional corporate sponsors are being sought as well.  But of course, the more your particular company can contribute, the fewer additional sponsors will need to be recruited, and the less your company’s visibility at the workshop will be diluted.

If you are interested in the sponsorship opportunity, please contact me by email or phone.  Of course, you are welcome to attend the workshop in any event.
Thanks very much for your interest, and I hope to see you at the workshop.

Best regards,
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Dr. Michael P. Frank, Assistant Professor

FAMU-FSU College of Engineering

Department of Electrical & Computer Engineering

2525 Pottsdamer St, Rm 341, Tallahassee FL 32310

mpf@eng.fsu.edu, phone 850-410-6463, cell 597-2046
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